
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Jennifer Taiariol, Ph.D. Student Services Department 
  
Date: July 16, 2019    
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent    
 
From: Jennifer Taiariol, Director of Student Services 
   
Subject: Policy Revisions- Suspected Abuse and Neglect JGI 
  
The State of Michigan and the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services have joined 
efforts and created an online Mandated Reporter System. This system allows for mandated 
reporters to report incidents of child abuse and neglect into an online system.  This new system 
collects the same information provided to the Centralized Intake hotline and creates an 
electronic record of the incident.  We will be recommending the addition of “online” reporting as 
an additional means to report child abuse and neglect in policy JGI.  Online reporting does not 
apply to vulnerable adult reporting. This will be presented at the Committee of the Whole 
meeting on July 24, 2019 with a recommendation for a first reading at the July 24, 2019 Regular 
Board meeting. 
 
 
Please let me know if additional information is needed on this topic.   
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